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Friday 7th April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Bowling and Cinema Trip 
 
As a reward for working so well towards SATS the school has organised a trip to Castlegate, Dudley to 
watch a film at the Showcase cinema, have  lunch and play a game of bowling on Wednesday 17th May 
2017.   
 
This will be an all day trip, leaving school promptly at 9.15am and returning for approximately 3.15pm.   
 
To cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.00 per child. Ordinarily, 
the trip would cost £20 per pupil but school will subsidise some of the price as a reward for your child’s 
hard work. No pupil will be excluded from the trip if he or she does not pay but if a number of parents 
choose not to pay, the trip may have to be cancelled. This is because the school does not have sufficient 
funds to cover the costs so your donations are vital.  
 
If your child wishes to bring money to play on the arcade games or buy food in the cinema then a 
maximum of £10 is allowed. 
 
Please find attached a consent form that will need to be completed and returned to school by Friday 12th 
May 2017.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Atkinson/Mr English 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Bowling and Cinema Trip – Return Slip 
 
I give consent that my child____________________________ can attend the cinema and bowling trip on 
Wednesday 17th May 2016.  
 

 I enclose the contribution of £14.00   
 
 My child receives  free school meals 

 
Signed___________________________ 
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